Appreciation

In the framework of the World Interfaith Harmony Week (first week of February), proposed
at the UN General Assembly by H.M. King Abdullah II of Jordan, and on October 20, 2010
unanimously adopted by the UN and worldwide observed ever since, Chapel for Europe
(Www.chapelforeurope.eu) and .T.OUCH’ (www.itouchalameda.com) set up the common
initiative, having as general theme : “Praying - En priére - In gebed”. The event was
developed over time (December 2017 - March 2018) and encompassed a range of aspects:
photo contest, jury, prize award ceremony, prayer for peace, musical moments, vernissage,
photo exhibition. It brought together people from different faith traditions, in Brussels,
Belgium and abroad. Such initiative has been welcomed and appreciated by a lot of Catholics
staying or living in Brussels.

Brussels, the 6™ of March 2018
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